
VOTING BY PHONE 
 
Because so many of you have reported that you have had problems voting from 
your online devices, we are creating a way for you to text us how you want to vote 
and we will submit your vote for you. We are in the process of setting that up for 
you now and you will hear from us soon.  
 
ONLINE DIRECTION 
 
To be clear, all of the previous instructions we've given you are still correct and 
you can still vote online.  
 
You ​have​ received your e-ballots number from us (if you have not, please 
search for an email from ​info@slffirm.com​). If you cannot find it, you can email us 
and request it again and we will send it to you. With your e-ballot number, you 
visit Prime Clerk's website 
(​https://restructuring.primeclerk.com/pge/EBallot-Home​​) and cast your vote.  
 
FIRST, you enter your name, email address, and e-ballot number.  
THEN, the website takes you to an online document that is the ballot.  
ON PAGE 7, you can choose whether to Accept or Reject.  
ON PAGE 8, it asks you for your personal information. ​You do not need to fill this 
out​, but you can. If you do, use only the last four digits of your SS#.  
You do need to ELECTRONICALLY SIGN the ballot by simply typing in your 
name.  
And then SUBMIT.  
 
Prime Clerk will immediately send you a confirming email with an attachment 
showing a copy of your cast vote.  
 
Every plaintiff in your household has a vote - every adult, child, business, trust, or 
estate that is a plaintiff in this litigation.  
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